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Childhood Stress and Anxiety – Building Resilience 

Please join us for this presentation (including time for Q & A) by Julie-Anne Richards on 

Thursday, March 7th from 6-8pm at Tillicum School. Childminding by donation is being offered. 

This is a free event, but registration is required.  

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/childhood-anxiety-presentation-tickets-53578050391 

 

PAC Executive 

In a few months we will be holding elections for all of our PAC Executive positions. An official 

announcement will be made one month before. This is being mentioned early because we will definitely 

need a new treasurer next year. For a smooth transition of this position it would be best if someone 

was able to learn from our current treasurer while she is still around (her children go to Colquitz next 

year). If you are interested, or know of anyone who might be interested, please contact Christine 

Surridge (cmsurridge@shaw.ca or 250-727-2552). 

 

Our next FFF is Friday, Mar 8th. 
 

 

Ongoing Fundraisers 

Don’t forget to load a Fairway Grocery Gift card and use it when you buy groceries. 

Mention Tillicum Elementary when you visit COBS Bread in Eagle Creek Village. 

Both businesses will donate 5% of all purchases to our PAC. 

 

Next PAC Meeting 

Our next PAC meeting is Wednesday March 13th, 2019 at 6:30 in the school library. These meetings are 

a great way to meet other parents and learn about all the great things that happen at Tillicum School! 

As always child minding will be provided in a nearby classroom. 

 
 

If you haven’t already, please join our Parent/Guardian Tillicum School Facebook group 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/TillicumCommunitySchoolParents/ 
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